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experience with
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it becomes evident
that science is a
commitment that
requires a novel
approach to
problem solving,
long hours in the
lab ... dramatizes ...

“How to Succeed in
Science...” A
Review of The Race
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(1987)
Within the nucleus,
DNA, the cell's
permanent ... where
they are in the
structure and how
they come together
can help design the
next set of
experiments to try
and answer the
questions of what ...
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Deciphering the
structure of nuclear
pore complex piece
by piece
The middle-aged
man from Pompeii
likely suffered from
a spinal condition.
Here's what else
his ancient genome
reveals.

Scientists Have
Fully Sequenced
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the DNA of a
Pompeii Victim for
the First Time
Antibiotic
resistance is a
pressing issue that
has been brought to
the attention of the
scientific
community in
recent times by the
discoverer of the
structure of DNA,
James Watson.
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Origins of Antibiotic
Resistance
But the discovery ...
with DNA contained
in metabolically
active membrane-
bound organelles.”
“The big surprise of
the project was to
realize that these
genome copies that
are spread
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Bacterium With
Organelles
Discovered,
Challenges
Microbial Paradigms
Within the nucleus,
DNA, the cell's
permanent genetic
... and knowing
where they are in
the structure and
how they come
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design the next set
of experiments to
try and answer the
...

New Secrets of the
Nuclear Pore
Complex Unraveled
"These migrations
we document with
ancient DNA are
the key events
shaping this
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region's unique
history," said Liu, a
post-doctoral fellow
in Reich's lab and ...
as it answers, and
this requires ...

Ancient DNA yields
surprising findings
on world's earliest
seafarers
Volland added the
bacterium is made
more unusual
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because of its
structure.
According to
Volland, DNA
normally free-floats
... Volland also said
the bacteria’s
discovery and any
further research ...

Researchers
discover giant
bacteria in
mangrove
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ecosystems
“These migrations
we document with
ancient DNA are
the key events
shaping this
region’s unique
history,” said Liu, a
post-doctoral fellow
in Reich’s lab and
... as it answers,
and this ...

New genetic
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research on remote
Pacific islands
yields surprising
findings on world’s
earliest seafarers
Researchers are
trying to figure out
the right hour of the
day to do
everything. Can
their studies sync
us up with better
health?
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The Quest by
Circadian Medicine
to Make the Most of
Our Body Clocks
Whatever the
answer, the gene-
editing technology
CRISPR has not
reached that point
yet. Ten years after
Jennifer Doudna
and Emmanuelle
Charpentier first
introduced their
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discovery of
CRISPR ...

The Many Uses of
CRISPR: Scientists
Tell All
For most bacteria,
their DNA floats
freely within ...
bacteria when he
returned to the
Gros lab as a
postdoctoral fellow.
When he applied to
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the discovery-
based position at
the LRC that would
...

Giant bacteria found
in Guadeloupe
mangroves
challenge traditional
concepts
Though newly
discovered bacteria
are visible to the
naked eye,
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microscopy reveals
unexpected
complexity. At first
glance, the slightly
murky waters in the
tube look like a
scoop of
stormwater, replete
...

Giant Bacteria –
5,000 Times Bigger
Than Normal –
Discovered in
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Guadeloupe
Mangroves
In recognition of
DNA Day, Illumina
launched the The
Future is Bright
campaign in 2021 to
celebrate the
discovery and
possibilities of DNA
by inspiring and
empowering
students, educators
...
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